
 

News for Kindergarten 
May 10, 2024 
Dear Parents,  
     Thank you so much for all the wonderful birthday treats and teacher appreciation goodies!  It 
has been an awesome week.  Your kindness is such a blessing.  Thank you from Mrs. Duerr and 
me. 
    We are in the final stretch of school.  Keep going strong! Remember to read everyday.  Get 
enough sleep. And be here at 7:45.   It is inspiring to see how much your children have grown 
and learned.  Please keep them reading over the summer. 
    Kindergarten promotion and ECE program will be this coming Thursday at 9:30.  We will have 
art work displayed in the cafeteria that you can look at prior to the program in the church.  Our 
class will stand on the left side of the center.  You will get the best view from the first 2 sections 
on the left of John the Baptist or from the balcony in the first couple of rows. 
     Please donate to the Eagle Fund.  Any amount counts.   We will get a free dress and hopefully 
even more if everyone participates. 
     Now is the time to enroll in Summer Camp for scholars up to 4th grade. 
     
This Week: 
 Religion: Heaven 
Math: half, money 
LA: qu says /kw/ 
Literature: Q and U call it Quits, The Quilt, The Liberty Bell 
History: Rome,  The Liberty Bell and the Statue of Liberty 
 
Next Week: 
Religion: Heaven and I am a child of God 
Memory: week 37 
“And lo, I am with you always, to the very end of the age.” Matthew 28:20b 
Math: half and money 
Phonics: review and assessments 
 
In His Service, 
Debbie Armstrong 



 
 
 
 


